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OVERVIEW:  The Proposed Committee Substitute (PCS) for House Bill 173 (Agency Bill) would 

reorganize the Division of Adult Correction and Division of Juvenile Justice into two separate divisions 

within the Department of Public Safety, and appropriate recurring funds for personnel positions within 

the Division of Juvenile Justice for the 2021-2023 fiscal biennium. 

• The PCS makes various technical and conforming changes. 

CURRENT LAW:  Currently, the Division of Adult Correction and Juvenile Justice resides within the 

Department of Public Safety as a single Division within the Department. 

BILL ANALYSIS:   

Sections 1 and 2 of the PCS would reorganize the Division of Adult Correction and Division of Juvenile 

Justice into two separate divisions within the Department of Public Safety and would make conforming 

changes throughout the General Statutes to reflect the separation. 

Section 3 of the PCS would appropriate $990,000 in recurring funds for the 2021-2023 fiscal biennium to 

the Division of Juvenile Justice for seven full-time equivalent (FTE) positions. 

EFFECTIVE DATE:  This act would become effective July 1, 2021. 


